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11.05.2023 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
Year 3 have the exciting opportunity to be a part of the Undiscovered programme with 
North Lincolnshire Music Centre. This project is unique in that is combines local 
heritage and music composition. This will involve the children taking part in a heritage 
workshop where they will explore local history through artefacts. This will be followed 
by two more workshops, where the children will take inspiration from what they have 
learned to compose their own music. We will celebrate the children’s creations in a 
performance at Normanby Hall and Country Park! 
 
Our first workshop is set to begin on the 12th May 2023, during school time. The music 
workshops will also take place during school time on the 6th June and 7th July. 
 
The performance day will take place at Normanby Hall on Wednesday 12th July at 
16:00. Children will travel to Normanby Hall at 9:30 by coach, ready for a day of 
rehearsals and exploration of the grounds. Children are required to bring a pack up for 
their lunch to eat at Normanby Park. The concert begins at 16:00 and is expected to 
last for 1 hour. 
 
Children will need to be collected after the performance at Normanby Hall country 
park at approx 5pm, unless you have informed the office that this is a problem.  
 
Family and friends are invited to come and watch the performance. Tickets will be 
available from the Music Service in early June. Once booking opens, we will send out all 
of the relevant information. Family and friends are encouraged to bring their own 
picnic chairs/blankets as there is no available seating. 
 
This promises to be an exciting experience for our children and we are really looking 
forward to it! 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Georgina Chafer 


